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Multiple Ambulance Trips in One Day 

 

IlliniCare Health has removed configuration edits that previously denied Ambulance claims 
“EXyq: Duplicate Claims or Multiple Providers billing same/similar code(s)” for a situation 
where a member had more than one Ambulance trip in a single day. This edit was removed 
effective July 9, 2019. Providers do not  need to resubmit claims and a global project will be 
submitted and processed for historical claims. 

As always, we thank you for providing excellent  care to our members. If you have questions, 
please call (866) 329-4701 or contact your  respective Provider Relations Specialist. 

 

Sincerely, 

IlliniCare Health 

 


